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Academic Quality invites all faculty interested in conducting research in teaching and

learning to apply for funding with the Scholarship of Teaching and Learning (SoTL) at

Seneca program. 

SoTL is a field of research designed to bring teaching and learning together. The aim of the

program is to provide faculty with an opportunity to study their teaching practice enabling

them to better meet the learning needs of their students.

Seneca will fund two SoTL projects to begin in the Fall 2025 academic year. Proposals are

due Thursday, March 28.

To learn more, please join us at the SoTL Info Session to be held virtually on Monday, Feb. 3,

11 a.m. to noon.

We also encourage you to check out the Scholarship of Teaching and Learning space and

add your name to the Expression of Interest list. 
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